
From: Giorgos Dedes [mailto:gjergjidedes@gmail.com]  
Sent: 24 October 2016 18:09 
To: Business Licence 
Subject: Good ship review 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
Please reduce the hours of the good ship. I have endured many years of sleep disruption 
and noise nuisance. I read the comments of the operator saying he would resist any hours 
reduction as it would fianancily damage his business but he has given no thought to the 
damage he is doing to local residents. He says he is promoting live music but been open till 
4am is not necessary to achieve this. There is inadequate sound proofing. No designated 
outside smoking area and not suitable for late night activity. My 10 year old daughter has an 
attention problem at school due to noise disturbance from this club. Please allow us to live a 
reasonable existence and close this venue at midnight daily. 
 
Regards 
 
Dede. 
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